commentletters - "COMMENT LETTER - 2/16/10 BOARD MEETING ITEM: ORDER - KERN RIVER"

From: "Patti Aguero" <lasapita@agueropi.com>
To: <commentletters@waterboards.ca.gov>

Date: 2/9/2010 11:43 AM

Subject: "COMMENT LETTER - 2/16/10 BOARD MEETING ITEM: ORDER - KERN RIVER"

Dear Jeanine Townsend, Clerk of the Board State Water Resources Control Board

I am one thousand percent in favor of brining back the water flow in the Kern River that runs through Bakersfield!! It is such a shame that we have such a beautiful natural river in this city and the water is not allowed to flow through it. Doing so would have so many benefits for all the residents and visitors of Kern county to enjoy! It would restore the natural flora and fauna that runs along the river. Create more recreation. Replenish the aquifer. And it would create so much natural beauty for Bakersfield.

Please do everything possible to restore this natural beauty back to our city!!

Thank You

Patti Aguero 10501 Yosemite Falls Bakersfield, CA 93312

